INLAND CELLULAR TELEPHONE COMPANY —_—
Corporate Offices

— INLAND
PO. Box 688 CELLULAR
Roslyn, WA 98941

Telephone: (5089) 649-2500
Fax: (509) 649-3300

July 27, 2007

Via electronic filing and Federal Express overnight delivery

Ms. Carole J. Washburn, Executive Secretary
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
1300 South Evergreen Park Drive SW

Olympia, WA 98504-7250

(360) 664-1160

Re: Request for Certification Pursuant to WAC 480-123-060 and
47 C.F.R. 854.307, 54.313 and/or 54.314
WUTC Docket No. UT-073015

Dear Ms. Washburn:

Pursuant to WAC 480-123-060, Inland Cellular Telephone Company, as
general partner for and on behalf of Eastern Sub-RSA Limited Partnership (d/b/a
Inland Cellular)(“Company”) hereby requests that the Washington Utilities and
Transportation Commission certify to the Federal Communications Commission
and the Universal Service Administration Company that the Company has met the
requirements of 47 C.F.R. §854.307, 54.313 and/or 54.314 for eligibility for
continued receipt of federal high-cost funds.

The certifications and reports that are specified in WAC 480-123-060, WAC
480-123-070 and WAC 480-123-080 are enclosed. Also enclosed is a compact
disk containing the .shp maps and the .pdf version

Sincerely,

A

James K. Brooks
Treasurer/Controller

Enclosures




